
From: Kellermueller, Ronald, DGF
To: Rose, Carmen, EMNRD
Cc: DGF-EEP-TG
Subject: RE: Permit Modification 23-1, Application to Release All Financial Assurance, Silver Silica Mine, Santa Fe County,

New Mexico, Permit No. SF003ME; NMDGF No. NMERT-2550.
Date: Friday, May 12, 2023 3:34:00 PM

Hi Carmen,
 
The Department of Game and Fish (Department) has reviewed the above referenced permit
modification application submitted by Oro Blanco Mining Company, LLC (Oro Blanco). Oro Blanco is
requesting the release of all remaining financial assurance for the Silver Silica Mine. Staff from the
Department, MMD, Bureau of Land Management, New Mexico Environment Department, Office of
State Engineer, and the Operator conducted a site inspection on 11 May 2023.
 
Based on observations during the site inspection and the results of MMD’s Vegetation Survey
Report, the Department does not have any issues or concerns with the release of financial assurance
for the 0.5 acres of reclamation performed at the Silver Silica Mine site.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Yours Truly, Ron
 
Ron Kellermueller
Mining and Energy Habitat Specialist
Ecological and Environmental Planning Division
New Mexico Department of  Game and Fish
1 Wildlife Way
Santa Fe, NM 87507
(505) 270-6612
Ronald.Kellermueller@dgf.nm.gov
 
Conserving New Mexico’s Wildlife for Future Generations
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended
recipient[s] and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review,
use, copying, disclosure or distribution is prohibited, unless specifically provided under the New
Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the
sender at once and destroy all copies of this message.
 

mailto:Ronald.Kellermueller@dgf.nm.gov
mailto:Carmen.Rose@emnrd.nm.gov
mailto:DGF-EEP-TG@state.nm.us
mailto:Ronald.Kellermueller@dgf.nm.gov

